
06 Feb 2022 

 

TO:                 Board and Staff 

FROM:           Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:       AuxAir Report for January 2022. 

 

AuxAir was very quiet for most of January as we were not authorized to fly missions.  This changed near 
the end of January and we began flying again.  We are continuing our ground training and expect to start 
flight training for our new members who have completed their ground work.   

Additionally, we are preparing for the AUX-17 course, which will be presented on CGI, 26-27 Feb 2022, 
by instructors from National.  We, also, have auxair members scheduled to attend the AUX-18 course 
given at FAA Headquarters in Oklahoma City.   

Ron Darcey, ADSO-AVT/PA, is preparing our next ground school training course, which will be given at 
Livermore Airport and will be primarily for new Observers, but is also necessary for those members who 
plan on being Aircrew and/or Pilot.   Ron will also be scheduling our next Squadron Dinner when COVID 
restrictions are relaxed. 

We are, also, preparing our one-hour auxair orientation session for DTRAIN.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Olson 

DSO-AV  


